
RESPONSES TO QUESTIONS TAKEN ON NOTICE  

COUNCIL MEETING 6 MARCH 2024   

*Please note: Responses to any questions during Public Question Time and Councillor
Question Time which were responded to during the meeting are included in the minutes of
that meeting.

Item 7.1 Petition: Request for use of Elwood Primary School Reserve as 
an Off-Leash Dog Park 

Question from Councillor Crawford: 

Was there a timeline or a time frame around the agreement that Council originally made with 
use of that space with the Elwood Primary School? 

Response:  
The Agreement to use Elwood School was signed in 2008 for 20 years with a further 20-
year option. The current term is up in March 2028. 

The provision for the extension states that Council must give the school notice not earlier 
than 12 months and not later than 3 months before the expiration date requesting a renewal 
of the licence for a further period. 


